France Anti News

## Concerts executive announced

Roland Harvey of South Surrey has been elected president of White Rock Concerts for the 97-98 season.

Other officers, named at the annual general meeting include George Zukerman, vice-president, Lyn Harlton, Secretary, Doreen Harvey, treasurer and Emerson Reid, memberships. Members at large for '97-'98 include three newcomers to the board: Olive Moffett, Monica Tusnady and Martha Gambrel. Also re-elected to the board were Erika Bennedik, Ruth Moir, Ron Moir, Eileen Reid Ron LeGeer, and past president, Dini Chernaske.

Harvey, long time resident of Hazelmere, is a former mayor of Surrey. He attended school in Surrey and served in the RCAF during World War Two. He was active in business for some years, and with his wife Doreen, also worked for 16 years in development projects in South America, Africa and the Caribbean.

Membership chairman Emerson Reid announced that over 65 per cent of former members have renewed. "There is a steady stream of membership applications from old and new members alike still being received," he declared.

George Zukerman, who is now also serving as artistic director of the Concert series announced the final make up of the 97-98 program. The events, all to be held on Fridays at the White Rock Baptists Church, will be:

European Union Chamber Orchestra - Oct.24, 1997

Anonymus (early music ensemble) - Nov.14, 1997

Winds of the Southern Cross Jan.16, 1998

Anton Kuerti-Feb.20, 1998 Elektra and Touch of Brass - Apr.03, 1998

Memberships for the 1997-98 concert season are still available by phoning 535-6692 or 538-2187, or by contacting the office of the Community Arts Council at 1334 Johnston Rd., in White Rock. There are no single admission tickets sold to the individual concerts.

